
SEND Multi Skills Competition 

On Tuesday 24th January, 2023, 9 SEND children from year 3 

and 4 competed against 9 other schools at Westcroft School. 

They competed in 6 events testing their ability to throw 

accurately, catch confidently and run quickly. The children 

finished 7th out of the 10 schools attending and enjoyed the 

opportunity to represent their school.  

 

  

  


